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NOTICE1 
 

IN THE MATTER OF THE BOARD’S REVIEW OF GENERIC BASIC GAS SUPPLY SERVICE 
(“BGSS”) STRUCTURE AND PROCEDURES AND RELATED COMPETITION ISSUES 

Docket No. GO23020100 
 

Pursuant to the “Open Public Meetings Act,” N.J.S.A. 10:4-6, et seq., the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
(“NJBPU” or “Board”) hereby gives notice of a virtual stakeholder meeting concerning the Board’s review of the 
current Basic Gas Supply Service (“BGSS”).  Due to the passage of time, the Board believes that it is appropriate 
to review the BGSS structure and procedures as well as related competition issues.   
 
By Order dated, February 17, 2023, the Board directed Board Staff (“Staff”) to provide to the Board, for its 
consideration, a list of issues that stakeholders recommend the Board examine in this matter, along with Staff’s 
recommendations.2  As such, Staff is seeking stakeholder feedback to determine which issues should be examined.  
Specifically, Staff seeks stakeholder comment on the following: 
 

1. What specific issues should be examined in this proceeding?   
 

2. For each issue identified, briefly explain why the issue should be examined. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Board is also accepting written and/or electronic comments.  All public comments should be filed under 
Docket Number: GO23020100.  The deadline for comments on this matter is 5 p.m. on May 15, 2023.  
Comments may be submitted directly to the specific docket number listed above using the “Post 
Comments” button on the Board’s Public Document Search tool.  Comments are considered public 
documents for purposes of the State’s Open Public Records Act.  Only public documents should be 
submitted using the “Post Comments” button on the Board’s Public Document Search tool.  Any confidential 
information should be submitted in accordance with the procedures set forth in N.J.A.C. 14:1-12.3.  Due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic, certain rules requiring paper submissions have been temporarily waived.  In 
addition to hard copy submissions, confidential information may also be filed electronically via the Board’s 
e-filing system or by email to the Secretary of the Board.  Please include “Confidential Information” in the 
subject line of any email. Instructions for confidential e-filing are found on the Board’s webpage 
https://www.nj.gov/bpu/agenda/efiling/.   
 
  

                                                           

1 Not a paid legal advertisement. 

2 In re the  Verified Petition of NRG Energy Inc. for a Generic Proceeding to Address Competitive Gas Supply 

Issues Relative to Third Party Suppliers, BPU Docket No. GO22110704, Order dated February 17, 2023. 

STAKEHOLDER MEETING 

DATE: April 27, 2023 

TIME: 1:00pm 

LOCATION: 

REGISTER: 

Zoom Virtual Webinar 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ZZcp15jCR8uGSOkS7nvW2A 

http://www.nj.gov/bpu
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https://www.youtube.com/c/NewJerseyBoardofPublicUtilitiesNJBPU
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https://www.facebook.com/njbpu/
https://www.instagram.com/njboardofpublicutilities/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/263580
https://publicaccess.bpu.state.nj.us/
https://publicaccess.bpu.state.nj.us/
https://www.nj.gov/bpu/agenda/efiling/
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Emailed and/or written comments should reference Docket Number GO23020100 and may also be 
submitted to:  
 

Sherri L. Golden 
Secretary of the Board 
44 South Clinton Ave., 1st Floor 
PO Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
Phone: 609-913-6241 
Email: board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov  

 
Any questions regarding this matter should be directed to Jacqueline Galka at 

jacqueline.galka@bpu.nj.gov. 

 
 
 
 

      Sherri L. Golden 
  Sherri L. Golden 
  Secretary of the Board  
 
 
Dated: April 10, 2023     
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